September 21, 1982
Docket No:: 50-537

Charles W. Elliott, Esq.
THOMAS AND HAIR

Attorneys At Law

Sufte 101

123 North Fifth Street
Allentown, Pennsylvania 18102

Dear Mr. Elliott:

We have recefved your letters of September 9 and 15, 1982,
concerning comments on the Draft Supplement to the Final
Environmental Statement for the Clinch River Breeder Reactor
Plant.

The comments contained in your September 9 letter will be
carefully considered by the NRC Staff in preparing the Final
Supplement. No further time, however, will be alloted for
additional comments past the September 13, 1982, deadline
noticed in the Federal Register.

Sincerely,

Ongioal Sigmed b
b au S-C&t"k

Paul S. Check, Director
CRBR Program Office
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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